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This bill is likely to kill local family owned farms which make up over 90% of Oregon 

farms. It will also likely put Farm owners against the workers and therefor cost jobs 

and inevitably cost Oregonians the necessery quantity of produce, grains etc and 

also raise the price of products themselves.   

 

I strongly oppose this bill and think it is necessary for all of our legislators to do the 

same. Oregon can not continue losing jobs, job markets and businesses.  And quite 

frankly I don't believe the US can either.  We produce large margins of these 

products that go to other states across our nation. This bill is not the answer.  


